

### **Brent Cross Cricklewood Transformation Update**



# Another year of major milestones across the Brent Cross Cricklewood regeneration programme

It's been another busy year for the teams working on the Brent Cross Cricklewood programme. Across the project, we've opened a new park, supported four local businesses to open new premises and funded 11 community projects via the Brent Cross Town community fund.

We've also continued to recruit local people into jobs on our construction sites and provide skills and training opportunities. A future partnership with Sheffield Hallam University, announced in the Autumn, will also see a higher education offer developed to meet the needs of our young people that live in the area.

Read on for some of our highlights this year here.

### Our December construction update



inside you'll find an update on the works to build Brent Cross West station, the new homes



Our latest programme update of planned works at Brent Cross West, Brent Cross Town, and Plot 53 and 54 (the new homes on Brent Terrace) has been distributed.

Click the link below to find out more about the planned works in your area for the next three months.

Read the construction update

### **Brent Cross Town community newsletter**



This season's Brent Cross Town newsletter reached residents' doorsteps last week with key updates for the local community on activities happening in the area, and the latest news on the development.

This edition covers our Sheffield Hallam University campus announcement, the Clitterhouse Playing Fields planning application, new homes starting on site and a new coffee retailer opening.

Click here for newsletter

# Belul's placement journey with Galldris at Brent Cross Town



Last year, we met Belul Mesfin who joined the team building Brent Cross Town after undertaking a work placement with construction company, Galldris. A year later we caught up with Belul to see how she has been getting on.

Read on to find out more about Belul's story and how we are encouraging more women into construction; as well as other roles available across the programme.

Read more here

### **Brent Cross West construction continues**



At Brent Cross West, teams led by VolkerFitzpatrick and project managed by Mace, on behalf of Barnet Council, continue to work day and night to complete the station.

We know excitement is building for the opening of Brent Cross West and we're working with our rail partners to agree an opening date, which we'll share as soon as we can.

In the meantime, read about the latest programme, and see more pictures from site, by clicking the button below.

## Resident drop-in sessions in 2023



Barnet Council with developers Related Argent, Buglers and L&Q will host residents' drop-ins again from January 2023.

They will take place on the third Thursday of each month from 5.30pm to 6.30pm at The Visitor Pavilion, Claremont Way.

The drop-in sessions are your opportunity to tell us about any concerns you have with construction works in the area, but you can also email us at <a href="mailto:transformingBX@barnet.gov.uk">transformingBX@barnet.gov.uk</a>

Future drop-in dates

## **Menorah Lighting Ceremony at Brent Cross Town**



On Monday we celebrated Chanukah at the Visitor Pavilion with a menorah lighting ceremony.

We were joined by Rabbi Gershon Overlander, Director, Chabad House of Hendon Jewish Centre who led the event.

Thanks to the Deputy Mayor of Barnet, Councillor Nagus Narenthira, and everyone who joined us at the event. Happy Chanukah to everyone celebrating.

Click for more images

BARNET



Share

Tweet

Forward

Follow us on Twitter @TransformingBX

You are receiving this email because you subscribed via the TransformingBX.co.uk website. If you've changed your mind you can click the button to unsubscribe at any time.

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>